
  

 

  
 

FTSE Russell March 2020 Index Review: Potential Market Closures 
 

12 March 2020 

FTSE Russell announces that global stock exchanges are being monitored on whether any changes to  

regular trading schedules are anticipated in advance of the FTSE Russell March 2020 index review,  
effective from the open on Monday 23 March 2020. 

 

At present, the FTSE Russell March 2020 index reviews will proceed as announced and FTSE Russell will 
issue a further notification should the situation change.  
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